
December 7, 1963 

Sr. J. E. Curry 
Chief of Police 

Re: Interview with Former Landlord 
of Jack Ruby — 
Ere. Cleo 3tansell, 4160 Hawthorne 
LA8-0174 

Vro. 3tansall was the manager of the apartment house 
located at 4156 Hawthorne at the time Jack huby was a 
tenant. Ere. Stamen stated that Jack Ruby moved into 
the apartment in early 1957 and moved on January 3, 1959. 
Durini; the tire that gr. Ruby was a tenant, there were 
no unusual incidents involving Maier any visitors to his 
apartvent. 

atansoll stated that on 2 or 3 separate occasions, 
an unknown white male moved into the apartment with Er. 
Ruby but each of those men only stayed a few days. 
::;he never questioned Jack Ruby about these persons. She 
considered Ruby to bo en excellent tenant. 

3tansoll states that ohs has not seen nor talked to 
Jack Ruby since he moved from the apartment. She further 
stated that she is not acquainted with JR:v. Rva Grant, 
sister of Jack Ruby. 

'len questioned about Lee Harvey Oswald, hrs. Stansoll 
stated that she has never peen this can nor did she ever 
know him to visit Jack Ruby at the time that Raby was her 
tenant. 

Respectfully submitted, 

H. M. Hart 
Detective of Police 
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